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Recommendation: 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby approves Report Number PW2019-02, Refrain from 

Using Engine Break Signage and approves the purchase of increased signage on Airport Road and Marl Lake/ 

Lake Rosalind Road Area.  

Report: 

Background: 

At the December 17, 2018 Council meeting, a concern was brought forward regarding an ongoing issue with 

engine break noise in the Marl Lake/Lake Rosalind area. A suggestion was made for the municipality to 

purchase signage that states “Please Refrain from Use of Engine Breaks in This Area” to be posted on 

suggested roadways.  

Analysis: 

With Council’s approval, staff will purchase signs to be posted on Airport Road, the 2nd Concession and the 

Walkerton/Hanover bypass. 

Sustainability Checklist: 

What aspect of the Brockton Sustainable Strategic Plan does the content/recommendations in this report help 

advance?  

 Do the recommendations help move the Municipality closer to its Vision?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Cultural Vibrancy? N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Economic Prosperity?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to Environmental Integrity?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to the Social Equity?  N/A 



Financial Impacts/Source of Funding: 

 Do the recommendations represent a sound financial investment from a sustainability perspective? Yes 

The cost per sign is approximately $370.00 ($50.00/Sign, $90.00/ 2 Posts, $230.00/ Hour for truck to install)  

Reviewed By: 

 

Chief Financial Officer 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

John Strader, Roads Superintendent 

Reviewed By: 

 

Chief Administrative Officer 


